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Mr. Fred Eisenberger
Chair
City of Hamilton Board of Health
Office of the Mayor, 77 James Street North, Suite 230
Hamilton ON L8R2K3

Dear Mr. Eisenberger:

I am pleased to confirm that the Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care has approved one-
time funding of up to $2,000 at 100% for the City of Hamilton, Public Health Services to
support activities related to the World Tuberculosis Day on March 24, 2011.

In a subsequent letter, Allison J. Stuart, Assistant Deputy Minister, Public Health Division,
Ministry of Health and Long-Term Care, will be writing to Dr. Elizabeth Richardson, Medical
Officer of Health, City of Hamilton, Public Health Services, to provide the accountability and
administrative details.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your team for the important work you
do in providing tuberculosis prevention and control services to your community.

Sincerely,

Deb Matthews
Minister
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Ontario
Assistant Deputy Minister

Public Health Division
5ÿ Floor, Hepburn Block
Queen's Park
Toronto ON M7A IR3

Telephone: (416) 325-841ÿ
Facsimile; (416) 325-4670

Divisio]l de la santÿ publlque
dllice Hepburn, 5= ÿtage

Queen's Park
Toronto ON MTA 1R3

Tÿlÿphone : (416) 325-8411
Tÿlÿcopleur : (416) 325-4670

Sous-mlnistre adjoint

JAN 2 0 2011

Dr. Elizabeth Richardson
Medical Officer of Health
City of Hamilton, Public Health Services
I Hughson Road North, 4th Floor
Hamilton ON L8R 3L5

Dear Dr. Klcnarÿson:Y--ÿ_ÿ_ÿJ%:?ÿÿ -

Further to the recent letter from the Honourable Deb Matthews, Minister of Health and Long-
Term Care, approving one-time funding of up to $2,000.00 at 100% for City of Hamilton, Public
Health Services to support activities related to the World Tuberculosis (T8) Day on March 24,
2011, 1 am writing to provide the accountability and administrative details.

The funding is to be used for the development, reproduction and distribution of any new
communication or educational materials and activities, specifically designed for World TB Day
2011. These might include:

•  Electronic material for posting on websites.
•  Paper/electronic messages, fact sheets, posters and visual displays for health care

practitioners, health care settings, or other appropriate venues, with the specific goal of TB
education/TB awareness.

•  Audiovisual/educational material for health care settings, settlement agencies, homeless
shelters and any other appropriate settings where TB is a relevant issue.

•  Printed flyers/brochures/newsletters for distribution to the public at various events or
locations, including multi-lingual versions of existing documents.

•  Advertising Worm TB Day in newspapers, radio, television, websites, journals, etc;
•  Educational/training events and materials for health care professionals such as synthetic arms

for medical professionals to practice performing accurate TB skin tests.
•  Reprinting/reproducing previously approved World TB Day material.
•  Reprinting or reproducing third-party materials, approved by the health unit, that are

appropriate for World TB Day 2010, (keeping in mind that you must abide by copyright laws).
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Dr. Richardson

agreements expire and new contracts are negotiated, the government will work with transfer
payment partners and bargaining agents to seek agreements of at least two years' duration that
do not include net compensation increases. The fisca( plan provides no funding for compensation
increases for future collective agreements.

Funding provided by the province to transfer payment partners and agencies is for the purpose of
providing and protecting public services and is not to be diverted to fund increases in employee
compensation.

If you have any questions, please contact Tiffany Bateman at (416) 327-9332 or by e-mail at
tiffany.bateman®ontario.ca.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation in protecting and promoting the health of
Ontarians.

Yours truly,

ALlison J. Stuart
Assistant Deputy Minister

c: Dr. Arlene King, Chief Medical Officer of Health
Fred Eisenberger, Chair, City of Hamilton Board of Health
Helen Ktumpp, Manager, Finance and Administration, City of Hamilton, Public Health Services
Pier Falotico, Director, Financial Management Branch, Corporate Services Division
Nina Arron, Director, Public Health Protection and Prevention Branch, Public Health Division

.iÿ. Sigrÿature from aÿ,representative, who has the authority to bind tile board of health for your
health unit, is required below to indicate acceptance of the conditions, as noted above.

Health Unit Name  ÿ •

Signature

Name

Position

Date
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